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How much does a Registration cost? 

 1 year 3 years Lifetime 

Sterilised $20.00 $42.50 $100.00 

Unsterilised $50.00 $120.00 $250.00 

Working Dog 1/4 of the registration fee. 

Pensioner 1/2 of the registration fee. 

A Pensioner Concession can only be applied if you have presented a 
current, valid Pensioner Concession Card, State Concession Card, 
Veteran’s Card, or Seniors Card with a Commonwealth Seniors Card. 

Sterilised rates will only be applied if you have presented at least 
one of the following: 

• A Certificate of Sterilisation, issued by a Veterinary Clinic. 
• A Signed Statutory Declaration. 
• A Shire Officer sighting the dog’s ear tattoo and confirming 

the sterilisation. 

A dog that has been declared as a Dangerous Dog, Restricted Breed, 
or Commercial Security Dog incurs a flat fee of $50.00. Concessions 
do not apply to these, and registrations must be renewed annually. 

The cost for the registration of a Working Dog (a dog bona fide used 
in the droving or tending of stock) is 25% of the fee that would 
otherwise be payable. 

What else do I need to know? 

An unsterilised cat may only be registered for 1 year, at a rate of 
$100.00 (Pensioner Rate is applicable). Please note that an 
unsterilised cat that would be used for breeding requires approval 
from your local government, and must be declared when registered. 

All dogs and cats that are over the age of three (3) months old must 
be both registered and microchipped. If you are updating your pet’s 
ownership, or transferring your pet into the Shire, you will need to 
ensure that you have updated their microchip details before 
submitting a registration form. 

If there is a change in your pets details, ranging from the changing of 
ownership, address, or if they pass away, you must notify the Shire 
as soon as possible to ensure that the registration information is up 
to date. Additionally, you may receive a registration renewal notice 
for an animal that you no longer own. 

All registrations are due for renewal on 31 October annually. Make a 
note of the registration option you chose, so you know when to get 
in touch with us and when to expect a renewal notice.  

Registrations and microchipping are essential in keeping your pet 
safe. If they were to become lost, it would allow for easy 
identification for a Ranger that collects it, and therefore your furry 
friend will be returned to you sooner.  

If you have any questions or concerns, you can talk to our friendly 
Customer Service Officers.  
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